
Mission Partner prayer and update 8 December 2024 
Garden Route Children’s Trust 
 
The Garden Route Children’s Trust Trustees sent through the following...  
  
Fundraising  
 The annual GRCT Coffee Morning and Christmas Sale held in Oxshott Village Hall was once again a 
great success. There was a lovely festive spirit and a real sense of community. Not only that, a record 
£4,000 was raised for the GRCT; enough to feed a nutritious breakfast to over 200 children in need 
for a whole school year! A huge thank you goes out to all in the Oxshott community (and particularly 
to St Andrew’s) who supported this important fundraising event. 
  
Annual prayer meeting and ongoing prayer 
The Trustees held their annual prayer meeting last month. They credit the prayer meeting with so 
many amazing outcomes for the charity over the years, and they take this opportunity each year to 
give thanks to God and also pray for the future. We would be very grateful for your continued 
prayers for all involved, for the year ahead. 
  
Our partners 
Ma’s Vir Wellington are one of our partners on the ground. They prepare the e’Pap we fund and take 
care of the serving of the breakfasts to the children there. The GRCT is a relational charity and we 
choose our partners with great care, and Ma’s Vir Wellington is an example of just one of these 
exceptional partners.  
  
Thank you 
Thank you as always for your invaluable support and prayers!  

  
 


